
 

 

 

 
 
Date: 1st May 2022 
 
______________________; 
 
 
I am writing on behalf of the Whyalla Junior Soccer Association U12’s Select Team. 
Congratulations you have been successful in making it into the U12’s Development Whyalla Select Squad 
for the upcoming State Championships that will be held June long weekend in Adelaide. 
 
All information regarding the Championships it will be given out as soon as we can get it to you and your 
parents. If you have any difficulties that will stop you from attending please let me know ASAP.  
 
Although you have been successful for the State Championship squad this is no guaranty that you will again 
be successful for the State Country Championships which will be held later this year. The squad will be 
reassessed after the State Championships. 
              
  
If your parents have any questions at all please do not hesitate to talk or contact me on 0412729012 
 
The State Championships is an opportunity to first off enable you to play against different players from all over the 
State. Next it is an opportunity to represent not only your City but also your club and yourselves at a higher Level in 
front of an audience from all over the State. It is also an opportunity to enable coaching staff to Identify Talent for the 
STIC event which provides players the pathway and opportunity to be identified in a tournament environment by State, 
Development and Academy Coaches. The event is an opportunity for providing a pathway for players, coaches and 
referees to possibly further their Footballing potentials to higher levels. 
 
All players, parents, coaches and staff will be bound by the code of conduct that will be distributed before the 
tournament. 
 
We look forward to a great Championship and an anticipation that all kids involved will benefit in some way 
and enjoy every minute. 
 
 
Coach: 
David Sharp 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

  


